
Cullen and Dykman Attorney Michael H. Traison
included in 29th Edition of Best Lawyers in
America©
August 23, 2022

Michael Traison, a partner in the firm's Bankruptcy and Creditors’ Rights department, has been selected by his
peers nationwide to be included in the 29th Edition of Best Lawyers in America© in "Bankruptcy and Creditor
Debtor Rights / Insolvency and Reorganization law" as well as "Litigation – Bankruptcy". Traison is recognized
among an exclusive group of distinguished New York insolvency lawyers.  

Best Lawyers® utilizes peer review to “capture, as accurately as possible, the consensus opinion of leading
lawyers about the professional abilities of their colleagues within the same geographical area and legal practice
area." This year was based on more than 12 million evaluations and recognizes 71,437 attorneys in 150 practice
areas.

Michael has represented corporate clients in commercial matters for over four decades, and he is a widely-
recognized leader in helping businesses and individuals resolve complex legal issues. In his international law
practice, Michael maintains a special focus on Israel, Poland and Eastern Europe. He has also appeared before
courts throughout the United States, Poland and Israel. An educator prior to being admitted to the bar, Traison is
also a recognized authority on 20th Century European and Holocaust history. 

To learn more about Michael’s Achievement: Click Here 

About Cullen and Dykman’s Bankruptcy and Creditors’ Rights Practice

Cullen and Dykman’s Bankruptcy and Creditors’ Rights practice offers clients a unique perspective into the issues
involved in complex bankruptcy proceedings in a wide range of industries. We have represented secured
creditors, debtors, unsecured creditors’ committees, and individual unsecured creditors in Chapter 11 cases filed
throughout the country, and we are skilled in resolving issues among various constituencies in complex Chapter
11 proceedings. We also have significant experience in out-of-court workouts, restructurings and bankruptcy
litigation, and we have secured favorable results for our clients in complex bankruptcy cases throughout the
country.

About Cullen and Dykman

https://www.bestlawyers.com/article/2023-best-lawyers-awards-in-america/4635


Cullen and Dykman (www.cullenllp.com) has been providing legal services to institutional clients since 1850. The
firm represents a wide range of clients, including banks and other financial institutions, energy,
telecommunications and water companies, construction companies, insurers, educational institutions, religious
organizations, and not-for-profits. With over 190 attorneys in seven offices located throughout the Northeast and
MidAtlantic regions, Cullen and Dykman is strategically positioned to meet the changing needs and demands of
our clients.
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